
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Notices 
Wigan Road, Aspull, Wigan, WN2 1PP 

For enquiries contact Rev Richard Towle 01942 206806 

 
Preacher for Sunday 17th  November 2024 

Viv Lowe – 10:30am 
 
Evening Service Sunday 17th November  2024 

Rev Richard Towle – 6.0pm 
 

Preacher for Sunday 24th  November 2024 
Rev Elliott Ireton – 10.30am 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Prayer 

Heavenly Father, I adore You for who You 

are. Your majesty and splendor are beyond 

comprehension. You are the Alpha and 

Omega, the beginning and the end.  

I bow before You in reverence and lift Your 

name on high. 

AMEN 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Prayer Meeting 

Why not come and join us each Monday night from 7.0pm till 8.0pm for a time 

of prayer. To gather together and pray and seek God’s will for our church, our 

commuities and our lives as we seek God in prayer.  

Also, we will be having a prayer meeting on Thursday nights from 8.0pm till 

8.45pm on ZOOM. If you are interested to join us then please let  

Allen Howarth know. 

If you cannot make the prayer meeting, please pray at home. We all need 

prayer. God Bless. 

 

District Newsletter  

 

 

The Methodist Church 

Latest newsletter available.    Click Here to view 

 

 

 

Learning & Development Newsletter Click HERE 

 

 

Prayer and Fasting 

On Saturday 16th November there will be a time of fellowship at church 
from 10.0am till 3.0pm. It will consist of Bible study, Praying, Prayer 

Walking and Fasting as we seek God’s will for his church here at 
Aspull. 

Please be encouraged and come along as we serve God and each 
other as we come into His presence. 

 

Thoughts & Prayers 

Norman & Sylvia would like to thank our church family for all their kind 
thoughts, prayers and cards for them during Norman’s illness. As 

Sylvia has commented,.. ‘they feel they are being upheld in prayer’. 
Please continue to hold them in your prayers. Thank You. God Bless. 

https://barmd.org.uk/content/district-newsletter-0
https://methodist-news.org.uk/cr/AQieeBCztYIHGNG0xv4DMUT-Cp_lfICBEafrZ--rc43pz5_JdawXCDvUWMJXI-8


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Coffee Morning & Bring & Buy 

There will be a ‘Christmas’ Coffee Morning with Bring & Buy, Raffle 

prizes, Home made gifts, Pasty & Peas, Cakes and lots more on 

Saturday 30th November at church from 10.0am till 12.30pm.  Can you 

help on the day, if so please see Susan Sharples or Sandra Langford. 

Also, a special apperance by Father Christmas (11.0am till 11.30am). 

Donations of Raffle prizes would be greatly appreciated. 

Please do come and support this event as we raise much needed 

funds for our church. Everyone welcome. 
 

Door Steward 

If anyone would like to be a door steward in church then please 
see Denise Howarth. Thank You. 

Gifting Day 

The gifting day donations have increased from £680 to an 
amazing sum of £1,180. A big thank you to all for your 

generous hearts and your generous donations. God Bless. 

Funeral 

The funeral of Graham Baldwin will take place at Aspull 

Methodist Church on Tuesday 19th November at 1.0pm. 

Rev Richard Towle will be officiating. 

Evening Worship Service 

 

On Sunday 17th November  at 6.0pm there will be a contemporary 

evening of worship led by Rev Richard Towle. 

Please do come along as we come together in 

fellowship,..worship and testimony of our amazing and loving God. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you or someone you know, would like to receive the weekly Notices by email, 

please contact Allen Howarth on email: 

Notices by Email 

 

Pastoral News 

We always try to care pastorally for all who are part of Aspull Methodist Church, with 

several Pastoral Visitors each of whom had a list of people to contact regularly. Currently, 

we only have four Pastoral Visitors, and so are having to change the way we do things. 

Those in most need (the housebound, ill etc) will continue to receive regular contact, but for 

everyone else, if you need to talk to someone, or need someone to pray with you, or know 

someone that needs a visit, please contact one of the  

Pastoral Visitors:- Denise Howarth 07936721832, Agnes Houghton 01942 537335, Sylvia 

Connah 01942 831356, or Joyce Hollingum 01204 419025. 

You could also contact Rev. Richard on 01942 206806. 

 

 

The Methodist News Click HERE 

 

 

Prayers for Today  
 

We pray for those in our church fellowship who are going through 
such difficult times, for those who have recently lost a loved one, and 

those who are facing health issues. 
 

We pray for the work of the ‘Teenager Group’ who meet at church on 
Tuesdays after school, making a difference to these young lives as 

they meet and share at church. 
 

We pray and give thanks for the work with the school, through school 
assembles, singing groups, and worship services. We are blessed as 

we witness the children learning and growing in Christ Jesus. 
 

We pray and give thanks for all who actively serve in church, using 
their God given gifts in service to God and each other. 

 
AMEN 

 

 

mailto:allen-denise.howarth@talktalk.net?subject=Notices
https://methodist-news.org.uk/cr/AQieeBDFx4QHGNG0xv4DBaA_OR9X6c655VN7AzZKX-Bczh3suec3pEX838Iifrg

